
Middleton Township Trustees 
 

Wednesday, July 15, 2020  5:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

Mr. Vetter called the special meeting to order at 5:30 pm.  The purpose of the meeting was to open 
bids for the Dunbridge Road Improvement project. 
 
Mrs. Limes opened the bids in the order in which they were received. 
 

 Helms & Sons  $537,475.75 

 Gerken   $493,204.70 

 Kokosing  $470,728.45 

 The Shelly Co.  $517,344.00 

 Ebony Construction $590,839.00 

 Bowers Asphalt  $530,417.00 

It is noted that six (6) bids were submitted, opened and read aloud.  Mr. Vetter commented that the 
bid may not be awarded this evening, as a review of the bids needed to be held.   
 
Mr. Bostdorff moved, Mr. Vetter seconded adjournment of the meeting at 5:45 pm.  Motion 
approved. 
 
 
__________________________________ __________________________________ 
Fred E. Vetter, Chairman    Penelope S. Getz, Trustee   
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James F. Bostdorff, Vice Chairman  Laurie L. Limes, Fiscal Officer 
  


